
BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 
NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Burgesses of the Borough of Newtown will be 
meeting remotely pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Orders to vote on the proposed 
budget for the fiscal year 2020-21 on May 26, 2020 at 7:30pm. 
 

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND THE CURRENT STATE OF EMERGENCY 
DECLARED BY THE GOVERNOR, THE MEETING IS NOT IN-PERSON 

A PUBLIC CALL-IN PHONE NUMBER IS AVAILABLE FOR REMOTE PARTICIPATION: 

Call in number – 646 558 8656      Meeting ID number – 812 1558 0066 
Or 

Join Zoom Meeting   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81215580066 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

Call to Order 
 

Acceptance of the Budget for 2019-2020 Fiscal Year 
 

Set Mill Rate 
 

Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        Ann A. Scaia 
        Borough Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: If you are disabled, hearing impaired, require an interpreter or require assistance to attend 
this remote meeting, contact the Borough Clerk, Ann Scaia at (203) 426-4282 at least forty-eight 
(48) hours prior to the meeting. 


